Electric Vehicle
Parking Changes

Los Angeles World Airports (LAWA) recently upgraded the majority of electric vehicle
charging units at LAX to allow for universal use by today's technologically advanced
electric vehicles.

Electric Vehicle (EV) owners can continue to use the EV chargers for free.

Effective March 1, 2013, LAWA will no longer provide free PARKING to EV owners.
Those using the parking lots must PAY the posted rate.

For current parking information or news, please visit:
www.lawa.org/welcome_LAX.aspx?id=58




